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Erratum: Limitations on the Attainable Intensity of High Power Lasers
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Reference [3] of our Letter is incorrect and should be replaced with the following:

[3]A. Sommerfeld, Atombau und Spectralinnien, Il Band (Friedr. Vieweg & Sohn, Braunschweig, 1951) [in German].

We are grateful to H. Kenneth for attracting our attention to this incorrect citation. We have also omitted in our Letter the
acknowledgment for financial support from the Federal program ‘‘Scientific and scientific-pedagogical personnel of
innovative Russia.”
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